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LeeWay to introduce new invoice system for motorists who use pay-by-plate 
Unpaid tolls to be rebilled starting this month 
 
Fort Myers, FL, Nov. 6, 2023 – Motorists with unpaid Lee County tolls from Oct. 1, 2019, to present will be 
rebilled beginning this month as LeeWay transitions to a new invoice system. This includes crossings on 
the Cape Coral Bridge, the Midpoint Memorial Bridge and the Sanibel Causeway.   
 
The Lee Pay-by-Plate website, leetollbyplate.com, will be unavailable beginning 12 p.m. Thursday, Nov. 
9, until the new system is operational on Monday, Nov. 13. All existing unpaid tolls will be assigned a new 
reference number in the new invoice system. Payment instructions will be included in the mailed invoices, 
or motorists can call the LeeWay Service Center at 239-533-9297 to obtain the new reference number. 
 
LeeWay will introduce a “Quick Pay” feature to its website, www.leegov.com/tolls, that will allow users to 
check for unpaid tolls by entering their license plate number. 
 
Unpaid tolls after 60 days may result in a registration stop that does not allow motorists to renew their 
auto registration. 
 
Motorists who use an active toll transponder prepaid account will not be affected by the invoice changes. 
 
To receive updates from Lee County Government, sign up for the newsletter here: 
www.leegov.com/resources/newsletters. Follow Lee County Government on 
Facebook, www.facebook.com/leecountyflbocc. 
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